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The state should be in the businesses of telling people what they cannot do with their 

property as long as the property owner is being responsible and not creating hazards. 

I also recognize that in many parts of Oregon we are in a housing crisis and need to 

be able to build more homes. It is for these reasons I support SB 438. 


